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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui,                 February 2016

GIVE ONE OF OUR RESCUE DOGS 
OR CATS A SECOND CHANCE IN 

LIFE!
Every day we have so many dogs and cats coming 
through our doors (sometimes simply thrown over the 
gates or left in a plastic bag outside our doors). 
Whenever dogs get dumped without us ever meeting the 
owner or having an idea where the animal comes from, 
we have no choice but keeping the dog. It really is often 
very terrifying to see, how shameless and completely 
heartless people can be when it comes to abandon 
animals. Whenever we think that nothing can shock us 
anymore, we get proven otherwise.
Normally we try to have animals vaccinated before they 
come into our shelter, especially when it comes to 
puppies it is very important to protect them from all the 
viruses we have at our rescue centre. Our outside team is 
giving their best to keep any puppy we have to take in, as 
save as possible until fully vaccinated. At our shelter we 
have an uncountable number of dogs and cats looking

for a loving home, a second chance, their very own family! All our dogs 
and cats are fully vaccinated and neutered -we have dogs in all ages, 
sizes and colours. If you are in the position to give one of our animals a 
new home, please give us a call or just come by our big shelter in Baan 
Taling Ngam. Especially our youngsters (age between 5months and 2 
years) would absolutely love to see more from the world then only the 
shelter walls...PLEASE HELP IF YOU CAN AND GIVE ONE OF OUR 
DOGGIES A NEW HOME!

A big THANK YOU to the Four Season Resort for the many towels and 
blankets!! We are always in need of old blankets and towels and really 

appreciate anything we can get!

Operation list January 2016
DOG (FEMALE) DOG (MALE) CAT (FEMALE) CAT (MALE) OTHER TOTAL
110 7 13 5 14 149

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can 
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly 
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged 
friends are most grateful for your contribution!  

Best wishes
Brigitte and The DRCSF-Team

www.samuidog.org

